OPERA|SOCIETY

Update of Calendar 2021 Activities as at May 2nd 2021 relating to COVID 19

The Committee of the Opera Society Inc. are sincerely grateful to our members and friends for your
continued support during this global pandemic.

During calendar 2020 and into 2021 your society restricted our activities to comply with Federal, State
and Local Government limitations and to keep us all as safe and healthy as possible.

However with the recent relaxation of many existing restrictions we are delighted to again offer a
program of events which is not only in line with those updated restrictions but is much closer to what

we have enjoyed in previous years.

A complete, at this stage, list of those exciting events can be found on our website under the “Events”
tab on the top banner. Look for “2021 - Dates for Your Diary”.

Updates will occur as more current information is received however this list will enable you to plan
your participation in society activities well into this current calendar year.

So, we are returning to a more normal variety of activities and very much looking forward to seeing as
many of our members and friends as are able to join us during this calendar year.

Thank you again for your support during a time in our lives we are unlikely to ever forget.
Best Wishes to all

The President and Committee - Opera Society Inc.





